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Training 

All face to face CSS Foundation and Advanced Module training is suspended due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Those who are due for train-

ing because it is over 4 years since they last attended have an extension from Connexion until 1st June 2021.  

However, the District has worked with the Learning Network to use the time to train new trainers for face to face delivery in the future. 

Another exciting development is that we now have a team of Online FM trainers working in the District. There is a regular cycle of FM 

Online training; this link, https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/144250413871, is the only one you need to know to access all the current 

dates. It will be updated regularly as sessions are planned, just click on “register” and all the dates will be displayed for you to choose 

from. Arrangements for face to face training for those who prefer that, will be advertised as soon as we are able to recommence. 

The East Anglia District has been asked to pilot the new Online Advanced Module training. This is delivered via an online module using 

TheologyX and then a short gathered session via Zoom. We have three pilot groups planned for April with the hope that the material will 

be fully available early in the Summer. This is not intended to replace the four-hour face to face sessions but as an alternative means of 

delivery. 

Get in touch if you have any questions about either face to face or online training sessions.  

 Safeguarding Concerns 

Keep working together to keep everyone in 
our communities safe. Remember to ask; 
Does it look right?  
Does it sound right?  
Does it feel right? 
 
Record it; date it; time it; sign it; send it! 

Jane Gay 

District Safeguarding Officer 

07787 225 230 

eastanglia@dso.methodist.org.uk 

 

Safeguarding Forum 

The Safeguarding Forum via Zoom continues to be 

a well supported and useful meeting. It is really 

encouraging to see people from a variety of 

church roles attending and clearly being  engaged 

in safeguarding conversations.  

The next Forum is planned for June 29th; local 

Circuit Safeguarding Officers will send out the de-

tails and, as always, the registration details will be 

on the Safeguarding pages of the District website. 

 https://eangliamethodist.org.uk/safeguarding 
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